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Select Board and Finance Committee Joint Meeting Minutes 
Meeting via Zoom 
February 8, 2021 

 
 
 
Open Meeting 
 

Quorum present: Roger Kavanagh, Select Board Chair, Eric Shimelonis and 
Kathleen Keresey, Select Board Members, and Marie Ryan, Town Administrator.  
Finance Committee: Bob Salerno, Frank Landsberger, Andrew Krouss and Dan 
Buehler. 
 
Others Present:  Curt Wilton, DPW Director 
 

 

Roger called the meeting to order at 6:06 PM. 
 

Roger stated all who were in attendance.  The purpose of the meeting is for the Finance 
Committee to review with the Department of Public Works their FY22 Budget request and then 
guide the Select Board at a future meeting on the FY22 budget. 
 
Curt Wilton, DPW Director reviewed his budget requests. The following are requested 
increases to his budget: 
 
-Increase in Town Buildings Salary for an additional Full Time Employee to replace Wayne 
Cooper as Town Custodian. 
-Increase the Solid Waste Transfer for the Transfer Station by 5% due to the increase in 
population in Town as a result of the pandemic causing a large increase in trash. 
 
Curt suggested a fee structure for stickers/access to the Transfer Station and will get more 
information on this. 
 
Curt also is requesting a warrant article to purchase a new plow truck. 
 
 



 
 
Andrew Krouss made a motion to adjourn at 7:33 PM, Bob Salerno seconded.  
Roll call vote: 
 

Eric, Yes Roger, Yes Kathleen, Yes 
Bob, Yes Andrew, Yes Frank, Yes  Dan, Yes 
 
Motion Passed. 
 

Meeting adjourned. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

Marie Y. Ryan 
Town Administrator 
 


